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% GOING WILD!

For Random Acts of Kindness Week

Free 2-week course starting Monday 10th February 2025!
For families in Staffordshire, with children of all ages.

This 10-hour course is run over 2 weeks, with an in-
person session and things to do at home. The aim of
the course is to celebrate kindness, to ourselves, our
communities and the planet, through fun ideas to try
as a family.

The course begins on Monday 10th February, where you will
receive an email pack to get you started. There will also be a
Zoom session to introduce the course and tutors.

We will then get together at Marquis Drive, Cannock Chase,
WS12 4PW on Saturday 15th February from 1-4 pm. There will be
fun, hands-on nature themed activities to celebrate kindness!
Make bird-feeders, medals or try woodland yoga. Free
refreshments. Pick up your pack (including your free sapling!)
to then complete at home over the following week.

The pack contains kindness challenges for your family to

complete over the half-term holiday. You will receive a
certificate of achievement at the end of the course!

For more information and to reserve your place contact Rebecca
on 07525 120117 or communityforestservices@gmail.com




